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APGA Welcomes Erin Kurilla

Washington, D.C. (October 25, 2017) – The American Public Gas Association (APGA) is pleased to announce the hiring of Erin Kurilla as the Director for Operations & Safety. Erin began this role on Monday, October 23 in the Washington, D.C., office of APGA. 

Erin will be managing a full spectrum of issues related to the design, construction, operation and maintenance of APGA members’ pipeline systems. Her focus will be mainly on pipeline safety, but she will also work on environmental topics and similar agency regulations and policies affecting members. Erin will be working closely with APGA's Vice President of Operations, John Erickson, while also supporting the APGA Operations Committee and its Safety and Education subcommittees.

Erin comes to APGA from the American Gas Association (AGA) where she served as a Director, Operations & Engineering Services. In that role, Erin led AGA's pipeline safety advocacy. She worked closely with AGA's members, federal and state regulators and other stakeholders to improve the safety and reliability of the nation's pipeline infrastructure through sound regulations. Erin holds a Bachelor's of Science in Chemical Engineering and a Masters of Business Administration from Carnegie Mellon University. 
 
    
###
APGA is the national association of municipally and publicly-owned local distribution systems. There are about 1,000 public gas systems serving more than 5 million customers. These public gas utilities are not-for-profit retail distribution entities that are owned by, and accountable to, the citizens they serve. They include municipal gas distribution systems, public utility districts, county districts, and other public agencies that have natural gas distribution facilities.
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